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June 5, 2008

Mr. Edward Leigh, MA
Edward Leigh Enterprises, Inc.
P.O. Box 18819

Cleveland, OH 44118-0819

Dear Eddie:

Where do I begin...???

First, I just wanted to thank you for being a part of our celebration for our robotic
prostatectomy patients and their families. Your presentation was the perfect way to begin
our celebration. You are a bundle of positive energy and you were able to relate to our
guests being a cancer survivor yourself. The presentation was upbeat, informative and the
attendees were able to relate to so many of your own experiences. They really enjoyed
receiving their little “smiles” as they shared their good news with all of us.

Second, I truly enjoyed meeting you. I was thrilled when you were able to fill in last
minute for our celebration. But it must have been meant to be, because you were “just

what the doctor ordered!”

I also wanted to let you know that we received so many positive responses from our
guests. Even our own doctors who were in the auditorium enjoyed your presentation.

I wish you all the best in the future and may you continue to be “cancer free!”

Keep up the great work you are doing. I hope that our paths cross again some day.

Pub11c Affalrs Specialist

Slncerely,

A National Cancer Institute-designated Comprehensive Cancer Center A National Comprehensive Cancer Network Member



